AORIDA SUN PANAMA CITY
SPeT BEACH

Home of the World's Most Beautiful Beach
March 19, 2018

Re:  Addendum No. 1
Street Resurfacing Project FY 2018

Dear Prospective Bidder: (Via-Email)

Please find attached Addendum No.1 for the above referenced project. Bidders shall
acknowledge receipt of this addendum with their signature and attach signed addendum to the

bid.

Sincerely,

Wyatt Rothwell

Public Works Engineer I
Mayor Vice Mayor Council City Attorney City Manager City Clerk
Mike Thomas Josie B. Strange John Reichard  Hector Solis Amy E. Myers Mario Gisbert Diane Fowler

Phil Chester

110 SOUTH ARNOLD RD. 32413-2199 FAX (850) 233-5108 PH. (850) 233-5100



CITY OF PANAMA CITY BEACH

Street Resurfacing Project — FY 2018

ADDENDUM NO. 1
(This Form Must Be Signed and Submitted With Bid Form)

Addendum No. 1 addresses the following issues:

1) How thick is the Concreate on Emerald Lake Drive? The City had two geotechnical core
samples taken on this street, one was six (6) inches thick and the other was five (5) Inches
thick.
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